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HB 3335 – Relating to housing 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
HB 3335 appropriates $1,000,000 to the Housing and Community Services Department 
(HCSD) to award a grant to the Hacienda Community Development Corporation to fund an 
accessory dwelling unit (ADU) community pilot program. The measure requires HCSD to 
report on the program to the Legislative Assembly by September 15, 2023. 
 
HCSD will use existing staff and resources to review the proposal and develop a grant 
award to ensure compliance with the requirements of the measure, review reports, 
monitor the project, and conduct periodic audits, as well as to report to the Legislative 
Assembly.   
 
The measure previously had a hearing in the House Committee on Housing on 3/25/2021 
and 4/6/2021 and was reported out with a do pass recommendation.   
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
LFO recommends that HB 3335 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
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